1981 No. 16 4

(TRANSLATION)

Republic of Haiti
Port-au-Prince, May 8, 1981

Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter No. 43 of February 16,
1981 which reads as follows:

(“See Canadian Note no. 43 of February 16, 1981)”

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Government of Haiti agrees with the
propositions mentioned above. The Canadian Embassy’s note and this note in reply
expressing the agreement of the Government of Haiti constitute an agreement
between our two Governments.

I take this opportunity to renew to you, Mr. Ambassador, the assurances of my
highest consideration.

EDOUARD FRANCISQUE
Minister of Foreign Affairs



